Doorstep Crimes
In recent days we have seen an emerging issue of offenders burgling the homes of elderly / vulnerable people in Leeds by distracting the victim - usually by pretending to be Water maintenance workers (e.g. saying they need to come in to check the taps or water pressure) and then stealing items from rooms inside. 
Leeds has seen offences in Middleton, Farnley, New Farnley and Meanwood - and nearby Wakefield policing district has also seen offences in Castleford, Pontefract, Liversedge and Wakefield. 
Please be vigilant and look out for your relatives or neighbours who may be vulnerable. If you have any information about the offences or offenders, please report it on 101 (or 999 if a crime is 'in progress') or online. 
We are investigating a number of lines of enquiry and doing our best to bring these offenders to justice.
Thank you, 
Chief Inspector Dan Wood, Leeds District Police.  
